Supervisor’s Report
May 17, 2022

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of May 17, 2022 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-The benches are all assembled and down to the pavilion. The backstops have arrived and
are at the town barn. The footers are dug at the cuts field, and the field by the old school.
The base of concrete has ben poured in them, and ready to set the uprights. The new
playground has ben ordered and will ship as soon as the check gets there. They told me 5-
10 days to arrive when they get the check. | would like to thank Matt Scott for the help with
the footer holes, and the highway men for the help with the old playground and posts.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor




